
City College Plymouth 
is delighted to 
announce that it is 
running a summer 
school throughout 
July and August for 
students that will be 
enrolled in September. 
Students must live 
within the Plymouth 
local authority and 
hold an Education, 
Health and Care Plan.

There will be a range 
of fun activities each 
week and lunch will 
be provided.

There is no charge 
for these sessions, 
however students 
must arrange their 
own transport to and 
from the College.

For further information on how to apply, please 
contact Michelle Foley on 01752 305876.

Please note, due to high demand, places will be offered on 
a first-come first-served basis.
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